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Dear Campus Community, 

I hope that this email meets you all in good health and spirts; and I trust that your new year is off to 
a great start.  I am pleased to share with you the following salient highlights from the month of 
December. 

On December 3, the Office of Institutional Effectiveness launched ‘Your Voice, Your View’ Faculty 
and Staff Satisfaction Survey. There were 413 respondents.  The data which are in the processed of 
being analyzed and a report will be shared with the campus community.  Thank you to everyone 
who took the time to complete the survey. Your feedback will assist me in identifying areas in need 
of attention.   

After a long hiatus, the BARFIT (Bursar, Admissions, Registrar, Financial




